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A Brief Report of the Workshop 

A workshop of one weeks duration on Advancements in Software Engineering has been organized at Jaypee 
University of Engineering & Technology during August 10-18, 2018, by the Department of Computer Science 
& Engineering. Dr. Carsten Mueller [ ITG, Nuremberg, Germany (  http://www.itg-research.net/  )] was the 
Main Resource person of this workshop. 

 
A total of 68 participants have participated in this workshop with full enthusiasm. Outcome of the workshop 
was well appreciated by the participants and workshop was completed with a positive note that such events 
should be organized frequently. 

  

Dr. Shishir Kumar  
HOD (CSE) & Convener of Workshop 

 


